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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

 

 

I am pleased to announce that after a recent recruitment process before the 

Christmas holidays, Iain Stewart has been appointed to support our older 

children in Key Stage Two.  He has joined the Hipsburn team this week.  

 

This appointment has been made with the usual safeguarding checks and the 

appropriate documents put in place.  

 

 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Kevin Moloney 
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